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13 February 1987

To the Nuclear Regulatory Commission:

This letter is written to acknowledge that we have given Dr. Maxine
Watson, Department of Biology, Indiana University permission to conduct
research involving the use of radiocactivity on our property.

The property is located in Greene County, about 2 miles southwest of
Hendricksville, Indiana. This is a rural area. Access to the property is via
a dirt-top county road The area is little-traveled with limited vehicular
traffic and even more limited foot traffic. The portions of the property in
which she plans to work are separated by electric fences from pastures in
which stock animals graze.

It is our understanding that:

1. Only 14C will be used.

2. The area in which experimental plants are to be located will
be clearly marked with flags warning of the use of
radioactivity.

3. The experiments will be carried on over a number of years.

4. At the completion of the experiments all significantly
radicactive material will be removed from the site.

Siucerely,

Polley McClure
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